From: "Ray Manley" <rmanley@mde.state.md.us>

To: <JGZ@nrc.gov>
Date: 2/26/04 5.03PM '
Subject: Maryland license condition for general license rule

Please find attached the letter defining the license condition Maryland sent to 6 of our general license
distributors. A copy of NRC's 10 CFR Part 32.52(a) & (b) regulation was attached with the cover letter and
amendment.. Any questions please call at 410-537-3191 or e-mail.

Thanks
Ray Manley

The information contained in this communication may be confidential, is intended only for the use of the
recipient named above, and may be legally privileged.

If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination,
distribution, or copying of this communication, or any of its contents, is strictly prohibited.

If you have received this communication in error, please re-send this communication to the sender and
delete the original message and any copy of it from your computer system. Thank you.

<<<<GWIASIG 0.07>>>>

CC: "Roland Fletcher" <rfletcher@mde.state.md.us>



Josephine M Piccone, Deputy Director

Office of State and Tribal Programs

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
‘Washington, DC 20555-0001

Dear Ms. Piccone:

Enclosed is a copy of Maryland’s license conditions that are being used to fulfill the
requirements of the general license Rule.

The licensee shall report to the Department all transfers of the devices distributed under this
license to persons generally licensed under Section C.22(d) in accordance with Section
C.28(d)(4). Such reports shall identify each general licensee by name and address, the type of
device transferred, the quantity and type of radioactive material contained in the device, and
specific location where each device is installed. The report shall be submitted within 30 days
after the end of each calendar quarter in which any such device is transferred to a generally

licensed person. In addition to the above, the licensee shall comply with all requirements
specified in 10 CFR Part 32.52(a) & (b).

We believe that the use of these license conditions satisfies the compatibility and health

and safety categories established in the Office of State and Tribal Programs (STP)
Procedure SA-200.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 410-537-3301or
rfletcher@mde.state.md.us.

Sincerely,

Roland G. Fletcher, Environmental Manager
Radiological Health Program



